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To learn more about the County H and Bain Station Road Roundabout 
Project or to sign up for periodic email updates, please contact: 

Public Involvement Lead: Cynthia De Vor
Email: cynthia@devorpr.com | Cell: (262) 510-8901

Project Update
County H and Bain Station Road Roundabout Project

Kenosha County’s County H and Bain Station Road Roundabout Reconstruction Project is near 
completion. Please see below for the latest project updates.

Please note that all project work is weather dependent and subject to change.

As part of this project, the following work will be taking place over the next two weeks:

•	 Finish grading
•	 Aggregate shouldering
•	 Signing and pavement markings
•	 Installation of street lighting

The County H and Bain Station Road Roundabout is anticipated to open to traffic in early 
December.

For the safety of the traveling public and our crews, we ask that travelers adhere to the “road 
closed” signs and utilize the posted detour route and not detour through local subdivisions or on 
private driveways and roadways to get around the closure. 

The project team wishes you a Happy Thanksgiving!

County H and Bain Station Road Roundabout Project Contacts:

		  Jeffrey J. Laubenheimer, PE				    Cynthia De Vor
		  Senior Engineer, PCL					     Public Involvement Lead
		  (414) 750-7861						      (262) 510-8901
		  jlaubenheimer@ksinghengineering.com	 		  Cynthia@devorpr.com
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